Proposal to change statute 1.8.3. - Submission of proposals

Current framing of the statute Proposal of new framing of the statute
1.8.3. All applications and proposals have to be 1.8.3. All applications and proposals have to be
produced in English and/or German language. produced in English.

Whv do we nrononce thic chanog?
wily A0 we proposce tinls ciiange:

This proposal is connected to the proposal to change statute 1.21 regarding the official languages of
the International Casting Sport Federation (ICSF).

ICSF has member countries from different parts of the world and must continue to strive for the
expansion of casting sport. German is mostly spoken in central Europe and is therefore only
beneficial as an official language for that part of the world. Therefore, the official language of the
federation must be a language that is widely accepted as an international language. English is
considered such a language and is the current global lingua franca.

To make international communication easier, the Swedish Casting Federation therefore propose to
change the official language to only English. Then it is only natural that proposals to the federation
are written in English.

With best intentions,

Lo Modd t028-09-22

Linnea Morild, president of the Swedish Casting Federation

‘A lingua franca is a language that is adopted as a common language between speakers whose native
languages are different.



